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Friday 10th February  
 

‘Dress to Express’ Non-Uniform Day 

It was lovely to see so many children taking part in our ‘Dress to Express’ Non-Uniform 
Day today! With your kind and generous donations, we have raised the amazing 
amount of £210.00 for Place2Be.  

Place2Be is a children’s mental health charity that provides 
counselling and mental health support and training in UK schools. 
We hope our donation can assist them in carrying out the 
important work they do with children and young people. Further 
information can be found on their website 
https://www.place2be.org.uk/  

Thank you so much to everyone who sent in a donation!  

World Book Day and Rota Kids Second Hand Book Sale 
                             Thursday 2nd March  

The theme for World Book Day this year will be a ‘Bedtime Story 
Theme.’ We would like the children to come in to school dressed in their 
pyjamas! Each class will enjoy stories in the library with a hot chocolate 
and a biscuit and the children can bring in their favourite book from 
home. During the day, the children will also be participating in shared 
reading with children from a younger or older class. 

In the afternoon, Rotakids and Book Club will be holding a second hand book 
sale!  

 
BOPTA School Disco 

Thursday 16th February  
 

 

 KS1 Disco (Reception, Year 1 and Year 2) - 5.00pm to 6.00pm  
(children must be accompanied by an adult)  

 Key Stage 2 (Year 3, 4, 5 and 6) – 6.15pm to 7.15pm  

£2.50 entry fee to include a drink and biscuits  
(to be paid on entry please) 

 
 
 
 
 

http://www.brynoffa.shropshire.sch.uk/
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Changes to the School Dinner Menu 
Tuesday 14th February 

 
On Tuesday next week, the main hot option will be fish fingers, mashed potato and 
beans. The vegetarian option will be jacket potato.  
 

The children will be having pancakes and syrup for pudding! 
 
 

Week commencing Monday 13th February 
   
Monday during school:  Class 4 visit to Llanymynech Hill (am), Class 2 Outdoor 

Learning (pm) 
Tuesday during school: Class 5 visit to The Marches to watch ‘Matilda Jr’, 

Chess Club and Guitar Lessons  
Wednesday during school:  Dodgeball Competition at The Marches, Woodwind 

Lessons  
Thursday during school: Class 2 Teacher Parent Meetings (am and pm), Choir 

and Violin Lessons, Class 1 Forest School 
Friday during school: Miss Richards’ last day! Class 2 Teacher Parent 

Meetings (am) 
 

Stars of the Week!      
 
Alexia Grove for working really hard in school and for making huge progress! Alexia is 
also kind, polite and an excellent role model for Class 1. Well done Alexia, keep up the 
hard work!  
Ava-Lily Williams for thinking of some amazing words to describe an Arctic Wolf’s 
eyes, ‘orange like a sunset’! Wow Ava-Lily, well done!  
Elodie Swannick for coming to school every day with a smile on her face! Elodie is 
bubbly, kind and caring and has fantastic manners. Most recently, Miss Richards noticed 
Elodie holding doors open for an adult and waiting politely for them to go past. These 
are lovely qualities to have. Keep being a super star Elodie, well done!  
Azalea Drake for being a pleasure to teach! Azalea is always so polite and caring to 
her friends. She is also a super story writer and used some excellent vocabulary in her 
writing this week. Well done Azalea! 
Dakota Jamison for being a wonderful member of Class 3! Dakota is always so 
considerate of others and can see the needs of other children. She is making great 
progress with her Maths and is working super hard on her times tables. Well done 
Dakota!  
Taylor Grove for working really hard on his multiplication tables at the moment! This is 
having a huge impact on his Maths work. Keep being brilliant Taylor, well done!  
Tyler Robinson-Scott for his amazing Maths knowledge this week! Tyler is using his 
superb multiplication knowledge to answer some really tricky fraction calculations. 
Amazing work Tyler, well done!  
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Perrie Evans for making fantastic progress with her reading comprehension this half 
term! Perrie is also a very polite and kind member of Class 5, who considers other 
children’s thoughts and feelings. Well done Perrie! 
Imogen Hill for making fantastic progress with her arithmetic this half term! Imogen 
has also worked hard with her group to create a classification key, showing what a great 
team player she is. Well done Imogen! 
Summer Jakeman for making great progress this half term with her arithmetic and her 
punctuation and grammar. Well done Summer!  
 

Bryn Offa Value of the Month – Justice  
 
 
Lord Jesus Christ 
In your own life on earth, you took care to listen well 
to people, especially the people who no one else 
bothered with. 
You were passionate about seeking justice for 
everyone. 
Give us wisdom when we need to make decisions. 
Help us not to jump to conclusions but to try to hear 
both sides, giving everyone a chance speak. 
And when we get it wrong, give us the humility and 
courage to say sorry. 
Amen 
 
 
 
 
 
 


